
Specialty Elementary Schools 
Open Enrollment  

2020-2021 
 
Specialty school applications will be randomly selected to establish the order in which students are 
placed in Specialty schools. 

 
A parent or legal guardian must complete an application for each child and submit online or hard 
copy to: 

SUSD Centralized Enrollment website at https://www.stocktonusd.net/enrollment 
 

Mailing address: Stockton Unified School District 
Central Enrollment Center 
1800 South Sutter Street 
Stockton, California 95206 

 
 The first application period will be from January 25, 2020 through February 7, 2020.  Applications 

must be postmarked by February 7, 2020, received via mail or online by 5:00 pm on February 7, 2020. 
 
 The second application period will be from April 1-May 25, 2020. Applications must be postmarked by 

May 25, 2020, received via mail or online by 5:00 pm on May 25, 2020 
 
 A list of names of the students participating in the random selection process will be posted in the Central 

Enrollment Center for public inspection twenty-four (24) hours prior to the selection process. The 
Specialty Schools first round lottery will be held on Friday, March 13, 2020 in the SUSD Board room at 
701 North Madison Street commencing at 9:00 am. Parents will be notified of Lottery School placement 
beginning April 3, 2020. The second round lottery will be held on June 11, 2020 in in the SUSD Board 
room at 701 North Madison Street commencing at 9:00 a.m. Parents will be notified of second round 
Lottery School placement beginning July 13, 2020.  

 
 Applications received after the deadlines, will NOT be placed in the random selection process but will be 

placed on a waiting list in the order received until October 1, 2020. All waiting lists will expire after 
October 1, 2020. 

 
 Incomplete applications cannot be processed. All information must be provided. Incomplete applications 

are not eligible for the random selection process and are invalid. 
 

 Falsification of information on the application will invalidate the application as well as any resulting 
student placement. 

 
 If the random selection process results in a student placement in a requested program, he/she will be 

removed from all other waiting lists. 
 

 Applicants will be notified of their standing as the result of the random selection process via mail. 
 

 Upon notification by mail of a student’s placement in a program, the parent/guardian must confirm the 
placement by registering at the Central Enrollment Center for Specialty Schools. All enrollments must be 
completed within the timeline in the letter. If no confirmation is made, the placement will be cancelled 
and the student application will be removed from the waiting list. 

 
 It is the obligation of the parent/guardian to inform the district of all changes to applicant’s address or 

telephone number. 
 

 The district does not provide transportation for school of choice. 
 
 

 


